
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

EMPLOYED BY 
 

ALLIED UNIVERSAL SCREENING SERVICES 
 

LOCAL LODGE 16 - PACIFIC REGION 
 

NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE – MARCH 30, 2022 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
Thank you all for the overwhelming support and willingness to help these past two weeks, your participation 
makes a difference!  Many of you volunteered to help, during breaks, before and after shift, and on days off to 
ensure our collective success, and your contributions are truly appreciated by everyone. 
 
We are back at the bargaining table this week in our continued effort to reach an Agreement that delivers the 
right protections on the job, fair wages and job security.  We are all in this together, and our strength at the 
bargaining table is dependent on Membership participation and support. 
 
Additional engagement activities are being planned in the coming weeks, calling on the Federal Government 
to ensure we have access to a fair process, and to hold employers in the screening sector accountable.  We 
are working out the details and will be reaching out shortly to share how you can participate. 
 
We ask that you continue to wear your “solidarity” in support of our bargaining efforts, and a fair bargaining 
process.  Let the company know that 0% won’t fly. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please address them to the elected Members of the Negotiations 
Committee or refer to official communications from the Committee. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, patience, and solidarity, and for your continued professionalism in 
preserving the safety and security of the public. 
 
We will keep you apprised of any developments in the process. 
 
Remember to always work safe. 
 
In solidarity, 
 

      
Tania Canniff      Todd Haverstock 
General Chairperson     General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140    Transportation District 140 
IAMAW      IAMAW 
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